
 
 
 
4 DUNDEE CITY DEVELOPMENTS (AN288-2003) 
 
With the advent of the new Ethical Standards regime, it is recommended that instead of appointing 
four members/Directors currently two elected members and two officers, that the Council's nomination 
rights be reduced to two and that two officers only be appointed. 
 
The Council's instructions are sought. 
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